
2nd Street between Oak and Elm Street will be closed starting Monday, April 1st.   

The Intersection of 2nd Street and Jefferson Street may be closed starting the week of April 1st.   

The Intersection of 2nd Street and Elm Street will be closed starting Wednesday, April 3rd. 

These locations will be closed due to roadway and crosswalk construction and will remain closed for a 

couple weeks, dependent on weather, until work is complete.  Please utilize side streets for through 

traffic in this area.  Detour signs are in place to help direct traffic. 

Thank you for your cooperation while we complete this project. 

If you have any questions, please call the Engineering Department at 636-390-1010. 
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